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The STL currently has numerous great 
career opportunities worth considering, 
including jobs for skilled tradespeople, 
administrative staff, professionals and 
managers, plus student jobs too. 

Check out the job postings at 
STLaval.ca/careers

$1 
on smog days! 
June 1 to September 6, public transit will be $1 the day following 
a smog warning for Laval. This fare will apply to all regular buses 
and shared taxi services. 

One more reason to leave your car home and contribute to 
improving air quality.

See how it works at STLaval.ca/smog-days

Simplified pricing 
system in transit
On July 1, the fare reform from 
the ARTM will come into effect 
for the Greater Montréal Area. 
For the Laval population, this 
means: 

— Children ages 11 and under 
travel free (subject to certain 
conditions)

— 40% off monthly passes and 
annual memberships for all 
full-time students 18 and over 

— On average, all fares will be 
indexed by 2%, except for the 
regular one-way fare, which 
will remain unchanged at $3.50

Learn more at STLaval.ca

Monday May 24
is a holiday!
If you’re planning to commute by bus on
Victoria Day, check the Saturday service
schedule.

Questions? 
450 688-6520 or 
STLaval.ca/public-holidays

Don’t wait
for the 1st 
of the month!
Did you know you can purchase a monthly 
pass as of the 20th of the month at all of 
our points of sale?

Find the point of sale nearest you at 
STLaval.ca/sale

Steer your way 
to a career at the 
STL that is out of 
the ordinary 


